19-08-2025

Dear Parents,

Due to the heavy rainfall alert and declaration of a rainy day by NMMC Education Department,
20th August will be a study from home day.

Classes llI- X1l will have online sessions on Microsoft Teams following Wednesday's timetable.

Classes Nursery to Il will have a holiday tomorrow.

Class Teachers will update students about the timetable at 7:50 in the morning.

Lessons will begin at 8:00 a. m and continue till 1:00 p.m with a break in between. Attending all
lessons is compulsory for attendance.

Students missing lessons will not be eligible for attendance and will be marked absent.

We pray for the well-being of all our students, staff and their families. Stay safe, stay indoors.

Regular school will resume on 21st August, Thursday or as per the directive of the Education
Department of NMMLC.

Regards,

Principal



